

CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES
SYNDICAT CANADIEN DE LA FONCTION PUBLIQUE

British Columbia Regional Office

#105, 7535 - 6th Street Burnaby, B.C. V3N 3M2

(604) 525-9231 Telex: 04-351470

-	COMMUNICATIONS	_
	CONTRACT	
	EXECUTIVE	
3	GRIEVANCE	
1		-

DATE 26 Amil 87

APR 2 7 1988

Rod Haynes, Business Agent CUPE Local 2950 2170 Western Parkway University of B.C. VANCOUVER, B.C. V6T 1V6

Dear Brother Rod:

April |

RE: Pat House

DISTRIBUTE

Last month, Shaun Hennessy, Director of our Legal and Legislative Department, and I agreed that the best way to handle the request or demand by Pat House would be through personal contact.

I've attempted to locate Pat, with your assistance as well as Geraldine McGuire's, but to no avail.

As a result of consultation with Shaun, it was decided that we should await a further contact from either Pat herself, or her lawyer, before we do anything at all.

Therefore, Rod, unless we hear from her, we will close our file; however, in the event that she makes the contact, do not hesitate to call me, and we'll try the personal approach in order to resolve her concerns once and for all - keeping in mind the best interests of the local union.

Thank you for your co-operation in this regard.

Fraternally,

Jeff Rose

National President Président national

Jean-Claude Laniel

National Secretary-Treasurer Secrétaire-trésorier national

oit Doyon
.e Dumler
Lucie Nicholson
Tom O'Leary
Jack Rodie
General Vice-Presidents
Vice-présidents généraux

RAY ARSENAULT

Regional Director

B.C. Region

RA*JG

opeiu-491

cc: Shaun Hennessy

Eileen Robertson, Secretary, Local 2950